Parent and caregiver involvement

Parents are encouraged to be active participants in their child's learning at Kindy. Ways of being involved include:

- Membership on the Governing Council
- Being aware of what is happening by reading noticeboards and newsletters, contributing ideas or resources
- Volunteering
- Donating resources to extend the program
- Supporting fund raising activities
- Spending time with your child when you drop them off
- Reading your child's portfolio
- Sharing information with staff about your child or their experiences
- Borrowing library books